## Bill Zieber

## Great Lakes District Advisor

Bill has been a Thunderbird fan for most of his life. It all started in his youth when he lived in Indiana and there was a Thunderbird Club in a multi-bay garage down the alley from his house. He and his brother used to "hang with the guys" as they worked on their beautiful '55s, '56s, and '57s. Life took over and the thought of a Thunderbird eluded him until he purchased a new 1993 Super-Coupe and then a 2002 Retro later. He is hooked, once again, and ready to mingle with the Birds.

Bill has been a member of the International Thunderbird Club since 2006. He retired from the military and attended his first Thunderbird Convention in Dayton, Ohio in 2013. He is a member of the Miami Valley Car Club (MVCC) in Southwest Ohio which serves car enthusiasts of all makes and models. They are a Chapter of ITC. His desire to serve as the Great Lakes District Advisor stems from meeting some very dedicated T-Bird owners who are passionate about Thunderbirds and also wanting to help ITC to continue to be the worldwide Club of choice and forum for all things related to Thunderbirds.

Bill worked part-time with a Consulting Firm on Defense issues after his retirement and currently serves on the Westerville Parks and Recreation Board and is working with the City to develop a long-range Comprehensive Development Plan for Westerville. However, he wants to ensure plenty of his retirement time is devoted to family and Thunderbirds.

Bill resides in Westerville, Ohio with his wife, Cindy. They have been married for Forty-four years (High School Sweethearts) and have two children (Aaron and Denise) and four grandchildren.